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Intervention by the delegation of Ukraine
Mr. President,

Ukraine welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Macedonia and thanks for the presentation of the National report.
We congratulate the Government on the progress made since the last UPR cycle, including the ratification of a number of international human rights instruments such as Convention on Preventing and combating Violence against women and domestic violence (the Istanbul Convention).
Ukraine welcomes the adoption by the Government of a new Strategy for Reform of the Justice System, as well as a number of strategies and national action plans in other human rights related spheres. In particular, those aimed at promotion of gender equality, non-discrimination, as well as combating trafficking in human beings.
We further commend efforts taken by the Government to ensure harmonizing the national and institutional framework with the international human rights instruments, as it was recommended by Ukraine in the 2nd UPR cycle.
We encourage the Government to continue with further progress and would like to recommend:

· to ensure that the draft amendments to the Law on the Ombudsman are in line with the Paris Principles;
· to ratify the ICPPED and accept a country visit by the Working Group on disappearances;
· to accede to the 1961 UN Convention on the Reduction of Statelessness;
· to establish an effective mechanism in order to ensure the participation of civil society organisations and affected communities in the creation of the national preventive programmes in the field of health protection of mothers and children. 
Thank you.
